
Peter’s Ride to New Brighton - February 6th 2011 
 
As I was again ‘off duty’ for the weekend, we are indebted to Janet this week for both text 

and photos. 

Before leaving for the ride, about fourteen members were 

able to examine the  

 

Merseyside CTC Tourist 
Trial shield we won for 

fielding the largest team on 

the day.  

 

                            

Roy was one of the 

successful competitors.   

 

 

 

So, off we went, picking up some 

members at Thurstaston on our way past Woodchurch High 
School,  where sheep have been introduced as part of the re-build, to bring the 

countryside closer to the urban jungle. 

 

Lunch at The Lighthouse Pub worked out 

well after Peter’s re-assessment of the 

planned revisit to The Derby Pool Pub 

which is now under new management. 

Booking a table proved to be a problem for 

them?   

 

None of the riders took up the offer of a 

climb up Leasowe Lighthouse.  

 

Bit too windy? 

 



 

 

Yes, it was very windy all day but the rain kept off most of the 

time. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for a well planned ride Peter. 

 

And thank you for that Janet. 

 

Bob Witton 

 

Click http://goo.gl/OKPhe to see the route.  

http://goo.gl/OKPhe

